
IN-PERSON WORSHIP IN THE SANCTUARY 
 

Whereas new guidelines from the Center for Disease Control and New York State allow for the expanded 

opening of buildings, the Webster Presbyterian Church hereby updates its building usage policy as 

follows: 

 

1. Face masks are required until further notice. 

2. Social distancing in the church, according to the CDC and NYS guidelines, is required. 

3. Social gatherings with limited food service, may be approved by Session for  up to 125 

individuals at a time with social distancing required.  Food may be provided by an outside 

vendor.  The kitchen may be used for serving and preparation.  No self-service of food is 

permitted.  

4. Beverages may be served in the narthex with social distancing required.  No self-service of 

beverages is permitted. 

 

Session voted to approve the motion. 

 

Sunday Services continue to be live-streamed 
 

You can watch them live at 9:30 using:  
 
ZOOM https://zoom.us/j/200521841 Password - worship 
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Websterpres/  
 
Or you can watch it later at your leisure using.  
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Websterpres/  
 
Or 
 
YouTube https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCzM5-thYxua2HQSPF6P71wA 
 
Please continue to check your email regularly. This is the best way to stay 
updated with the latest news and opportunities that are available. If you don’t 
have email, do not hesitate to call the church office, or find a friend who does 
have email that you can check with regularly. 
 
Monthly Pathways and important letters from Session will be sent via postal mail 
directly to your homes.   
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